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The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (“ADEQ”) is endeavoring to notify/remind the 
regulated community that it offers what it characterizes as:

 Discreet, no-cost, audits to help your business identify opportunities to reduce energy, resources, 
hazardous materials, and waste

These audit services are offered by the agency’s Business Assistance Program.

The program offered by the Business Assistance Program also include regulatory compliance – again at no 
charge.

The contact information for the respective services include:

 Source Reduction Audit – 501-682-0015 – miller@adeq.state.ar.us
 Compliance Assistance – 501-682-0820 – Dickinson@adeq.state.ar.us
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